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         Silverdale Normal School 
 62 Silverdale Road, Hamilton  
 Phone: 07 856 7604, Mobile: 027 7557917 
 E-mail: office@silverdale.school.nz  
 Website: www.silverdale.school.nz 

Dear Parents, 

At our last Assembly we presented our Duffy ‘Caught being a Good 
Mum' Award.  Students were invited to design a Mothers Day card 
with a message to say why their mum was so amazing.  Thank you to 
all our Silverdale learners who entered the competition.  The winner 
was Jacob Liu from Room 4.  He created a fabulous card with a 
gorgeous message to say thank you to his mother Vicky.  As the 
winner, Vicky was presented with a copy of Nadia Lim's book 'Family 
Favourites'.  Thanks to the Alan Duff Charitable Foundation for 
providing this great prize.   

PhotoLife Studios - Photo Day - 
Wednesday, 6th June 
This year you will be able to view 
and purchase your child’s photos 
online. 

➡ Look out for your child’s photo shoot key code that will be 
brought home a couple of weeks after PhotoDay. 

➡ Use your unique Photo Shoot Keycode to view your child’s 
photos at www.photolife.co.nz 

➡ Orders placed before the Free Delivery Expiry Date will be bulk printed and 
delivered to the school for your child to bring home.    The free delivery 
period is approximately three weeks from the date the Photo Shoot Keys are 
dispatched to the School.  It is best to go online straight away and place your 
order.  If you miss getting your order in before the expiry date, then your 
order will be dispatched to the address typed in by the person placing the 
order.  A $6.00 postage and packing charge is automatically applied. 

➡ This year you will be able to create your own portrait photo pack.  Simply 
purchase the first sheet of portrait photo/s for $15.00.  Go to your shopping 
cart and all the other portrait photo sizes and sheets will be available to you 
for just $5.00 per sheet.  Order the number and size of photo sheets that 
YOU want! 

➡ If you would like a Sibling Photograph taken, pick up a Sibling Photo 
Booking Form from the School Office BEFORE Photo Day.  RETURN the 
signed Booking Form listing your children’s names and room numbers to the 
School Office BEFORE Photo Day.  If there is NO SIGNED FORM, THEIR 
PHOTOGRAPHERS ARE NOT AUTHORISED TO TAKE A SIBLING 
PHOTOGRAPH. 

“Making a Positive Difference”

http://www.silverdale.school.nz
http://www.photolife.co.nz
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A Reminder - Extra Clothing in Children’s Schoolbags 
Now that we are experiencing some wet weather, can you please ensure you 
have a change of clothing packed in your child’s school bag.  We have had 
many children slipping over this week requiring a 
change of clothing.  It is much easier if we have extra 
clothing on hand, rather than try to locate a parent, 
who is often working, during the school day. 

Get Firewise 
Students in the Junior School will be starting their "Get Firewise" 
learning soon. Your child will be bringing home a Get Fire Wise booklet. 
The classroom teacher will let you know which activity he/she would like 
you to do at home - this may not be every night. 
          
Jump Start 
Do you have a child who is nearly five or know of a family with a four year old?  Our school runs a 
Jump Start programme.  This programme operates on a Thursday afternoon from 1.30 to 2.45pm 
and is available to children for a full ten weeks before they are due to start school.  Contact the 
office or check out the link on the school website.   

PTG News 
• Oxford Pies - Final week for pie orders. Orders and payments need to be in by 3.00pm next 

Monday, 28th May, to the PTG box by the children’s counter. Payment can be made online 
to the PTG, 03-1559-0019428-00 but please still put your order form in the box. Pie delivery 
day is Wednesday, 6th June. Further order forms are available at the School Office. 

• Chiefs Fundraiser - If you are going to go to a Chiefs rugby game, please consider purchasing 
your tickets through this link: http://chiefs.co.nz/component/hikashop/product/5208-chiefs-
fundraiser-programme. Select Silverdale Normal School from the school/club list at checkout, 
and the school will get a rebate. Games coming up: 

• vs Waratahs Saturday 26 May 7.35pm | FMG Stadium Waikato 
• vs Crusaders Saturday 2 June 7.35pm | FMG Stadium Waikato 
• vs Brumbies Saturday 7 July 5.15pm | FMG Stadium Waikato  
• vs Hurricanes Friday 13 July 7.35pm | FMG Stadium Waikato 

• New Entrant Books - The PTG gives every 5 year old new entrant a book to keep as a 
welcome to Silverdale Normal School. Since last week’s assembly was cancelled, we will be 
presenting the latest batch of these at this week’s assembly on Friday, 2.15pm. Parents are 
always welcome to attend assembly. 

• The PTG meets Thursdays, weeks 2 and 6 of term, 7pm in the staffroom. Next meeting will be 
June 7. All welcome. 

• Want to get in touch with us? Please email ptg@silverdale.school.nz or join our facebook group 
“Friends of the PTG - SNS”.  

“Making a Positive Difference”
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Change of time for the Breakfast Cafe at Master’s house, Masters Avenue, Hamilton 
Now open from 7.50 - 8.20am. 

Yummy Apple Stickers 
We would like to ask you to collect  the Yummy cut-out labels from 
bags (each cut-out label is worth 10 stickers) and individual Yummy 
apple stickers for our school’s share of the $200,000 free DG Sport 
sports gear prize pool. Yummy apples are available from New World, 
Pak'n Save and participating Four Square stores. The more you 
collect, the more sports gear we will receive. Please get going and 
start collecting your Yummy cut-out labels and stickers for us now!   
Sticker collection sheets are available from the School Office. All stickers for this year’s allocation of 
sports equipment must be in by Friday, 28th September 2018 (end of Term 3). 

Lost Property - Term 2 
We already have a large amount of good quality lost property in the student foyer of the School 
Office. Please come and check this as we are unlikely to be able to hold it all until the end of the 
term.  Please remember to name your children’s clothing so it can be easily returned to them if it is 
misplaced. 

“Making a Positive Difference”

Classroom Item - Room 3 
As part of our learning in Geometry and visual Art we used recycled magazines to create a tessellation. 
We chose a colour that we really liked and cut our shapes out of pages in magazines that were different 
shades of our chosen colour. We then put the shapes together to form our tessellating pattern.  
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Hockey Draws - Saturday, 26th May 
8.00am  Silverdale Lions v Te Totara Strikers  at Gallaghers   1QB  
8.00am  Silverdale Leopards v Whatawhata at Gallaghers   1QC 
8.30am  Silverdale Pumas v Puketaha at Gallaghers    1QC  
9.30am  Silverdale Tigers v Knighton Lightening at Gallaghers  2QC 
11.00am  Silverdale Panthers v HDS Strikers at ST PAULS   HA  
       (PLEASE NOTE VENUE CHANGE) 
Please be at the turf 20 minutes prior to your game. 

Hockey Results - Saturday, 19th May 
Silverdale Leopards  lost 0-2 Player of the day: Lucy  
Silverdale Lions  lost 1-2 Player of the day: Kara  
Silverdale Pumas  won 2-0 Player of the day: Ollie 
Silverdale Tigers  won 4-1 Player of the day: Amarni 
Silverdale Panthers   won 5-1 Player of the day: Austin 

Entertainment Book 
The 2017 | 2018 Entertainment Membership is expiring on 
1st June 2018. Please support our fundraising by 
purchasing the 2018 | 2019 Entertainment Membership 
from us today. Hundreds of great value offers are ready for 
your enjoyment, while also helping our fundraising! A 
sample book is available for viewing at the front counter of 
the School Office. Digital memberships are also available 

from us.  To purchase online follow the link below. 
http://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/155y154 

Project Energise Nuggets 
This term’s Nutrition Nuggets focus on sports nutrition. 
Supplied by Renee Mouat – Energiser 

Michael Harrop - Principal 
 

Community Notices 
Junior Disco - Have a 
fun night out with music, 
dancing, games and 
more, this Saturday, 26th 
May, at a special Junior Disco for 9-14 year-olds. The event runs from 
7.00pm to 8.30pm and costs $5.00. Venue is the Hamilton Inline 
Hockey Club at the Eastlink Sports Centre, 30 Old Farm Road.         
For more info contact: Bonnie.milne@outlook.co.nz 

Car Seat - We have a new born capsule car seat that has been donated.  Please see Nic Wilson if 
you would be interested in it.

“Making a Positive Difference”

 

Fundraising event for Jackson, Jaiden & Quinn’s trip to USA to play Inline Hockey for New Zealand 
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